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To: "Tadhg Daly"
Subject: RE: Regulatory response by HIQA and the Chief Inspector of Social Services to COVID-19
Date: Wednesday 25 March 2020 16:51:09

Tadgh

As discussed I can confirm that there has been no change to the definition of what constitutes a
notification. The table referenced on page 2 simply lists the notifications and is not intended to
be an explanation of each.

Please be assured that previous practice regarding what requires notification still applies

Kind Regards

Susan Cliffe

Deputy Chief Inspector of Social Services
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